Frontier School Board of Trustees

School Board Meeting May 28, 2014

President JC Copas called the school board meeting to order. Members; Steve Christopher, Barry Wesner, Max Eldridge and Don Mills were all present. Superintendent Mrs. Cathy Rowe, Attorney Rob Little, and Treasurer Jody Morgan were also present.

The pledge of allegiance was recited and the meeting started.

Mr. Hettinger had sent a recommendation for Jennifer Jacoby to be the new Athletic/Transportation Director. There was a motion made by Don Mills to accept this recommendation. Steve Christopher seconded the motion. The motion passed with Max Eldridge voting no.

Mrs. Rowe presented the board with information on our school lunch program and meals provided for staff. After some discussion Barry Wesner made a motion to approve the resolution to provide meals to Cafeteria/Food Service staff. Max Eldridge seconded the motion. The motion was passed unanimously.

The next School Board meeting will be at the Corporation office on June 17th.

Steve Christopher made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Don Mills seconded the motion. This motion passed unanimously and the meeting was adjourned.

President

Wice-President

Secretary

Member